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Dear Miss 1

Effective July 1, 2021 you will be required to submit bi-annual status letter in the months of
August and December from the tertiary institution to which you are enrolled. This letter should
confirm/verify your registration status for the September-December and January-May semesters.
This additional requirement along with the submission of quarterly life certificates are required
to ensure continuation of payment.

Kindly note that failure to submit the stated documents will result in the suspension of future
pension payment and will only be resumed upon receipt of the required documents.

Should you require any additional information/clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us.
We wish you all the best in your educational endeavours.
Kind Regards
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Patricia Bernard-Greaves (Mrs.)
Director Pensions and Public Salary

Accountant General Department



